
Report of the Tax Collector 

As of May 31, 2022 

 
• May deposits were $3,001.18. Hebron current payments were $1,272.95, prior year 

payments were $464.11, interest was $294.20 and there were $48.00 in lien fees. 

Lebanon current payments were $492.96, prior year payments were $197.02, interest was 

$184.44 and there were $48.00 in lien fees. 

 

• Total collections since 7/1/2021 were $179,351.85. 

• Hebron: $83,497.93; 

• Lebanon. $95,853.92. 

 

• The M-1 reporting to the State of Connecticut has been done (well before the July 1st 

deadline). 

 

• The Rate Bill has been signed by Frank Hoisl and the Warrant has been signed by a 

Justice of the Peace. Because the Grand Lists from both towns were finalized prior to our 

Annual Meeting and the budget was easily approved, we are in good shape to have our 

bills go out at the end of June according to schedule. 

 

• Attorney Adam Cohen continues to collect on the accounts sent to him. 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eileen Curtin 

Amston Lake District 

Tax Collector 

 

 


